
Let’s Talk About Digital Literacy Skills

Please join us on August 19th at 4 PM (MST) to talk about digital
literacy skills for beginning learners.

● What can we realistically expect?
● What does ESL for ALL suggest as “Emerging”, “Building”

and “Expanding” approaches and supports?
● How do we support our students in an online and/or hybrid

context?

Jeremy Wilson will facilitate this discussion. He will start off with a
short presentation followed by small group breakout sessions and
whole group reporting back.

Please email jlegacy@atesl.ca for the Zoom link for this session.
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